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Response to PHI Capital Review Discussion Paper and Targeted Data Request 

Thank you for your email dated 11 September 2020. 

We confirm that AIA Health Insurance Pty Ltd will not be making a submission on the private health insurance capital 

standards review. However, we are interested in participating in the targeted data request to inform the design and 
calibration of the insurance risk charge as part of the capital review. 

Please advise if you require any additional information to proceed. 

Regards, 

Balth Insurance Office
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